KGLR MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM

114 MAIN STREET STERLING, COLORADO

February 24, 1956

Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9l
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Maurice:

This is vo acknowledge receipt of your letter
of a few days ago.

This also verifies reception of our test broadcast
on February 21 according to tne information in
your letter.

Ihank you for writing asnd the best of luck.

' John 5. Gazdik, Mgr.
/

/

HIGH PLAINS BROADCASTING CORPORATION



